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Serving the World with the Love of Jesus

Back to School in 2022!
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Even though the children in Tizate
have not had face-to-face instruction
since March of 2020, they continue to

pick up instructional packets from their
teachers.  We are hopeful the children

will return to the classroom in
February of 2022.  Recently, Yesi and

Jorge were excited to fill bags with
donations of notebooks, paper,

pencils, crayons, and erasers.  Over 50
bags were distributed to the children

while they were at the feeding center.  

We were honored to host a community Christmas
Banquet and serve 345 people from Tizate and San
Cristobal Communities. The mission home was
prepared with tables, chairs, linens, and centerpieces.

Jorge and Franklin cook the chicken for the meal.

Follow us on Facebook @ goprojectworld
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Tizate Feeding
Center

Giving out food to the different communities surrounding
Tizate is a huge blessing.  Not only are the people grateful
for the food to help their families, but they also are excited
to see familiar faces.  Each bag costs around $15 and is filled
with rice, beans, coffee, sugar, mesaca, and other items.  

Because of generous donations, the
feeding center has been able to

increase feeding the children in the
community from once a week to

twice.  With the increase in feeding,
we also have been able to provide
employment for three ladies in the
community twice a week.    On a

typical day, the feeding center feeds
50 children a hot meal which

includes meat, rice or potato salad,
beans, and tortillas.  We are also
super excited to share that new

tables have been purchased for the
feeding center!!




Over 1000 food bags have been distributed this past year.

Donate online @ https://www.projectworldinc.com or 
mail a check to 106 Hamilton Lane; Bremen, GA 30110


